
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 20-00189 Planning Board 5/12/2020

TO: Planning Board Members

FROM: Cynthia Cannon, AICP, Assistant Planning Director

DATE: 5/5/2020

SUBJECT:

Request for Vacation of Right-of-Way - 16th Avenue between Belmont and Wright Streets

BACKGROUND:

The Planning Department received a request from Mr. Kendall Wilder for a Vacation of Right-of-Way
for a 10’ portion adjacent to 16th Avenue between Belmont and Wright Streets. The purpose is to
allow the applicant to divide the lot in order to construct two single-family homes.

This request has been routed through the various City departments and utility providers and their
comments are attached for your review.
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